18th jenuary 1984

Mr., and Mrs.
William Gillespie

Exeuse me if I do not find your address and I send
you this letter through our mutual friend X. T.
Pellicer.

Sorry you will not ecome to lenorca at Emster although
I still hope to convince you when in February or larch
I will see you in New Smyrns,

The second part of September is absclutely OK for me,
and I like to make it clear anytime, snydey snd any-
hour you may come to Menorca.

Hope you had 2 good Christmas and I wish you a very
hezppy 1984,

FUNDACIO

RUBIO




